
Auditors 

 

Over the past few years the League accounts have been audited by Brian Coppin and Frank Curtis, 

the committee have been very pleased with the very through way they have handled the task. 

 

It is hoped that this year’s accounts will also be audited by Brian and Frank but the committee must 

bring to the attention the following point. 

 

Part of rule 10 states: 

 

The Treasurer shall render a Statement of Accounts showing all income and expenditure up to 

June 30th of that year, duly certified. This certification shall be by 2 persons who are not league 

officials and who were appointed to act at the previous Annual General Meeting of the SDBSL. 

 

Brian Coppin is now a member of the S&DBSL Committee but not in a managerial role – he has no 

input into the finances of the League and is not a signatory - the committee have considered this and 

feel that the rule allows Brian to complete the auditing task for this year’s accounts. 

 

Should any persons or Club have an issue with the above statement then please contact the 

committee as soon as possible to register their comments. 

 

S&DBSL Committee Statement 

 

Tuesday, 07 June 2016 


